
 
Richmond Selectboard 
Richmond, VT  
 
 

April 15, 2020 
 

To the Selectboard, 
 
I am writing to ask to be reappointed to the Water and Sewer Commission for the upcoming 
term. I have been a member of the commission since June 2016 and wish to continue to serve 
the town of Richmond in this capacity.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Fran Huntoon 
 
PO Box 25 
Richmond, VT 05477 
Fran.huntoon@richmondvt.org 
802 734 0726  
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